
OPEN DAYS
FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 ENTRY

If  you are interested in your child attending Burley Primary School 
or Sopley Primary School we would love to hear from you.
We are a Federation of two,small village schools, situated in the New Forest, off ering a curriculum that embraces 
the use of outdoor learning. Our school caters for primary age children where we strive for the highest 
academic standards whilst fostering a strong sense of community and nurturing a sense of ‘awe and 
wonder’ of life in this beautiful part of the world. Partnership with our parents, and the wider village 
communities, is at the heart of everything we do. We all recognise and value the role that everyone has 
to play in the development of our children. 

We are off ering school tours to show you around the grounds and buildings to give you a small taster of 
what we off er. We hope this will allow you to make the right and best decision for you and your child.

The deadline for applying for Year R places for September 2024 is 15th January 2024 
Spaces also available in some other year groups.

We are a Federation of two,small village schools, situated in the New Forest, off ering a curriculum that embraces 

Burley Open Days
Tuesday 26th September 2023 at 9.30am
Thursday 9th November 2023 - 9.30am & 6pm

Sopley Open Days
Monday 25th September 2023 at 9.30am
Tuesday 7th November 2023 - 9.30am & 6pm

 www.burleyandsopleyfederation.org.uk 


